December 2, 2021

Dear Mr. Thompson,

Please accept this letter as my way of saying thank you for all your guidance and support during my eight years run at Malenko Music. Without the experience and knowledge gained in your company, it’s certain that I wouldn’t have gained the traction needed to obtain my new job offer.

Under your wing and tutelage, I went from being just a cashier to store manager and on to head luthier for the company. 

I would be lying if I said that I won’t miss working side by side with you, but you always encouraged me to reach for higher ground and to be “fearless in my pursuits”.

My best wishes will always be with Malenko Music, and I have no doubts that with you at the helm it will always do better and better.

I left all my contact information for my new home in California with your assistant.  
I may not be coming in anymore, but you can always find me if you need anything. 

Thank you for everything, sir.

Best wishes,


Simon Rojas
